
 

 

October 28th, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
 My name is Paige Campbell, M.Ed, and I am an English teacher at Basha High School in 
Chandler, Arizona. It is my absolute pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for my former 
student, Brady Campbell. I have had the pleasure of being Mr. Campbell’s English teacher for 
the first two years of his high school career. While he came to me as an already bright young 
man, I have been able to watch him grow into the motivated, empathetic, creative young man 
that he is today. Mr. Campbell has an outstanding work ethic, and he continues to impress my 
colleagues and I with his dedication and ability to be successfully.  
  

Brady Campbell is a phenomenal young individual. As someone who has worked and 
supervised him closely, I have seen numerous cases of his ability and have for quite some time 
been inspired by his consistency and hardworking attitude. I understand that Mr. Campbell is 
applying to a program at your college. It is a pleasure to recommend him for confirmation and 
acceptance. 

 
There have been numerous occasions where Mr. Campbell has shown his skills in my 

classroom. His aptitude for leadership was shown in various group assignments, where he was 
able to encourage his group members to participate and complete the assignment to the very best 
of their abilities.  During exams, Mr. Campbell showed meticulous effort, always ensuring to 
check over his answers and never rush through questions, earning him high marks on his 
assessments. In addition to academics, Mr. Campbell also portrayed excellent social skills and 
empathy, always taking the initiative to welcome new students to the class and ensure that they 
had someone to interact with; he is truly a friend to the world.  
 

If there are any other questions or concerns you may have, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at the email address listed below. 
 
 
 
Paige Campbell, M.Ed 
English Teacher 
campbell.paige@cusd80.com  
 


